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Tuesday, 31 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
This Friday, 3rd November, will  be Amina Joseph’s last day at South Harringay. Amina has 
worked at our school since 2012 and has made an enormous contribution.  
 
The staff will be saying a brief goodbye to her at 3:45 pm on Friday. If you would like to join us, 
you are welcome. We will gather in the Infant School playground.  
 
On this day we will leave the Infant gates open after the children have been collected. Infant 
families can wait in the playground and Junior families can make their way down after Junior 
pick up.  
 
Please be aware that there will be an after-school club in the Infant School MUGA, so please 
keep your children clear of this area.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Headteacher 
 

 
 

 


